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Dear Oregon Legislature, 

I support HB 3190, and extending the special tax assessment for historic properties. 

This program has proven to be a useful tool for the restoration and revitalization of 

properties throughout the state of Oregon. It helps preserve the cultural assets that 

make our built environment, especially the downtown core of cities, both unique and 

inviting. While I would like to see the special assessment for historic properties 

available to all eligible historic properties, it is especially important to continue this 

great program for the commercial downtown areas.  

 

Thanks, 

Camron Settlemier 

Albany, Oregon 


